
MINUTES OF GAMCHIX MEETING 

VENUE: TANGO BUILDING-FAJARA 

DATE: SUNDAY 25
th

 November 2018 

TIME: 5PM 
 

ATTENDANCE 

 

 ESTHER KING 

 FATOU SECKA 

 AJI ALIMA JAH 

 NJUGGA DRAMMEH 

 OUMIE SAINE 

 

INATTENDANCE 

 

 EMILY MENDY 

 AISHA HAMID 

 AUNTY ANNA SAINE 

 

 

 

OPENING REMARKS 

 

The meeting started with usual opening prayers. 

 

 

 The chairperson seized the opportunity to address unpunctuality among members, she 

advised members to be timely and attend meetings. The date, place and time remain the 

same i.e. 5pm, last Sunday of the month, TANGO Building unless stated otherwise. 

 

 She also raised concern on the lack of attendance from the members. She noted that it is 

not a good sign that the numbers keep dropping without any explanation and if we want 

our future events to be successful all hands must be on deck like when we started. 

 

 She also raised the fact that the calendar of activities has not been followed and we are 

not consistent with our projects. For instance, we need to continue with the safe browsing 

and PowerPoint presentation as planned. The career day and MOU with UTG also needs 

to happen. We need to do more trainings as we agreed on from the start. This will help 

build capacity within ourselves and equip us to train others. 

 

 Regarding the anniversary, the letters have been distributed to the respective 

stakeholders. Members are reminded to make follow-ups as well. Some updates were 

given but we still need to get concrete feedbacks.  

 

 She commented that the proposed YouTube/Facebook live Channel is a good idea, but 

emphasized the channel should be active and consistent. Thus, everyone is kindly 



encouraged to support and volunteer in order to facilitate the smooth running of the 

channel. They videos will be pre-recorded for editing. 

 

 She asked for support or volunteers to work with Amie Njie, on making the Facebook 

and website pages lively. She reemphasizes the page been very dormant over the couple 

of months. 

 

 She reemphasized on having posters and flyers to get people to know more about 

GamChix as way of making the organization gain momentum. 

 

 Members are kindly urged to bring forward their contributions of D500 to be paid to the 

Treasurer-Emily or deposit to our Trust Bank Account Name: GAMCHIX and 

Account No 112-134898-01 in order to support the upcoming GamChix anniversary. The 

deadline for payments is 15
th

 December 2018. Emily will share the BBAN number for 

those wanting to do Inter-bank transfers. 

 

 The Programs and Activities Committee (PAC) members (NJUGGA, SUNN FAYE, 

BINTA SAIDY and AJI ALIMA JAH) are to mobilized instructors, prepare contents for 

the training. They will be the point of contacts and will be responsible for the smooth 

running of the upcoming GamChix Anniversary. They are to update the Planning 

committee by next Sunday. 

 

 Fatou Secka proposed we organize a Hackathon next year as part of our 1
st
 quarter 

activities. More details will be shared. 
 

 IPRO –Marie Ellen to make constant follow-ups regarding the sponsors and planning 

committees on updates for the upcoming GamChix Anniversary. 

 

 

Next meeting is scheduled for Sunday 16
th

 of December 2018 due to the busy end of year 

events. 

 

 

 


